
 

 

 
Memo: EUB/REG/misc/23-02/2022/39       Date: 17-08-22 

 

Notice 

 
This is for information of all concerned that European University of Bangladesh (EUB) shall remain closed 

on 18th August (Thursday), 2022 on the occasion of” Shubha Janmashtami”. 

New schedule for all exams of August 18, 2022 will be announced later. 

 

All activities will be resumed on 19th August (Friday), 2022. 

However, Admission Office and Accounts section will have their own schedule. 

 

 

 

 

Registrar 

European University of Bangladesh 

 

 


